Indiana Department of Transportation

News Release

State Road 2 to close near Lowell

LAKE COUNTY, Ind. - Indiana Department of Transportation contractor Eagle
Painting & Maintenance Company will close State Road 2 between Marshall St
and State Road 55 on or after Monday, July 14.

State Road 2 will be closed for approximately two weeks for bridge repairs at
Spring Run Creek. Motorists should seek alternate routes. The official detour will
follow U.S. 41, State Road 10 and 1-65.
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STATEROAD 2 TO CLOSE

* S.R.2WILL CLOSE BETWEN MARSHALL ST & S.R. 556 FOR APPROX 2 WEEKS

ON/AFTER MON, JULY 14
* DETOUR: U.S. 41, S.R 10 & I-65




